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17th December 2013


FROM BRYNHILDUR AKINYI
TO SPONSOR BIDDA JOHNSDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Bidda,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Bryn Akinyi and wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2014!

Brynhildur Akinyi is doing good with her jolly as she calls her school white lady (I am mzungu). Thank you to sponsor Akinyi Brynhildur 

Brynhildur was unwell from 25th November 2013 to 2nd December 2013; she had malaria and pneumonia and cough, she had problem in breathing. Anyway she was sick, I took her to the hospital and was admitted was discharged on 1st December 2013. She is doing well but she is weak, but her doctor told us she will improve because she has her medicines. 

All children of Little Bees enjoyed a trip to see wild animals, but she could not because she was lying on her sick bed. Bryn never enjoyed the 50 years Jubilee of our country Kenya because she was sick. From this week of 15th December 2013 she only ate fruits and she can play with the other children. 

Thank you for your sponsorship. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.

